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Oroville Planning Commission 
Wednesday, August 5, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:40 by Chairman Luis Perez. 

 
Present:  Commissioners: Luis Perez, Suzi Seger, Arnie Marchand;   Absent:  Judy Dunston, Marc 

Egerton, alternate Valorie Johnston 
Staff present:  Chris Branch and Deanna Rowton. 
 
Approval of the minutes from the June 17th meeting.  Motion by Suzi Seger, second by Arnie 

Marchand, motion carried. 
 
Discussion opened regarding the “Animal” ordinance.  Chris explained that dogs were not addressed 

in this ordinance because there is a separate ordinance specific to dogs, one specific to dangerous 
dogs, and one for cats. 
 
     Arnie Marchand made a motion to present this ordinance to the City Council, Suzie Seger seconded 
the motion and it passed unanimously. 
 
     The Comprehensive Plan was the next topic of discussion.  
 
     Chris explained the separate sections of the Comp Plan:  Vision, Mission, Goals & Objectives 
Arnie mentioned that he felt an important part of transportation is missing, that being hiking and biking.  
There was discussion about trespassing signs, private property and trails.  Chris mentioned that the  
Current plan is missing a map of the trails around our area. 
 
     Chris brought up subjects that he wanted the commission members to give ample thought to: 

1.  Feeling about more resorts on Lake Osoyoos,  And 2.  Bed and Breakfasts and overnight rentals 
 
 
 
 
     As there being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:00pm. 
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